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IMPORTANT INFORMATION From Scotiabank 

Dear Valued Business Partner,

Scotiabank is announcing a significant update concerning our operations at the Stratford Building.

Effective December 2, 2024, the Stratford Building located at 10 Wright Blvd, Stratford ON N4Z 1H3 will no longer be supporting 
any on-site operations (i.e., receiving and distributing mail). This decision has been made after careful consideration and planning, 
as part of our broader strategy to optimize our business operations and better serve our partners and clients.

Please be assured that we are committed to ensuring a smooth transition. Our team is working diligently to relocate our operations 
and minimize any disruptions. We will continue to provide the same level of service and support from our new location at 4715 
Tahoe Blvd, Mississauga ON L4W 0B4, effective December 2, 2024. We kindly request that you review and update any internal 
documents or systems to reflect the new address, ensuring all changes are implemented by December 2, 2024. Please ensure all 
mail and couriers are sent to the Tahoe address going forward.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.
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